Story Telling Evening coming
to Easter Road tonight

[x]

Two Partners from TSB Leith , Daniel Gibb and his colleague Jo
Chalmers were delighted to present a cheque for £200 to
Hibernian non-executive director Frank Dougan at Easter Road
as part of the bank’s Christmas Pride donation programme -
where TSB gives every one of its branches money to gift to a
local cause, as a little extra support at this time of year.

A Story-Telling Evening takes place at the stadium at 7pm on
December 14th, with professional actors telling a trio of
Christmas tales.

The event has been organised by GameChanger, the public social
partnership involving the Club, Hibernian Community Foundation
and NHS Lothian, as part of the Edinburgh Cheer campaign.

Daniel said: “We’re delighted to back such a worthwhile event,
aimed at the local community and designed to bring some much
needed Christmas cheer to families who might not otherwise
have as much to look forward to at Christmas as most of us
take for granted.”

Those interested in attending the story-telling event should
contact Stuart Guthrie at the club sguthrie@hibernianfc.co.uk
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